No. EDN-H (8) E (3)- CWP No.2218/2019
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh
Dated: Shimla-1 Ig December,2019
To
All thePrincipals
ovt.Colleges of Himachal Pradesh
Subject: Regarding engagement on PTA basis.

This is with reference to Govt.of Himachal Pradesh Letter NO.EDN-A-
Kha(15)-02/2015-P-1 dated 20.11.2019 on the subject cited above.

In this regard, Government has directed that Principals of Govt.Colleges be
further directed that no engagement of staff be allowed on PTA basis failing which the

Principals of concerned colleges will be held personally responsible for payment of

salary.
These directions be adhered strictly.
- Joint Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
Endst.No.Even Dated:Shimla-1 December,2019

Copy for information to:-
1. The Principal Secretary(Edu.) to the Govt.of H.P.w.r.t. letter mentioned

above.
\Z/’Ife Incharge, IT Cell,Directorate of Higher Education, H.P. with the
request to upload it on departmental website.

Joint Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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